
 

 

Press Release 

Appointment of a Director and revocation of General Director  

 

Porcari (Lu) - october 28, 2011 – The Board of Directors of SNAI S.p.A. (the "Company" or "SNAI") has 
co-opted, to replace Gabriele Villa resigned on October 5, 2011,  Stefano Campoccia also appointing him 

member of the Audit Committee of the Company. 

 
The Board of Directors also announces the withdrawal of the charge of Managing Director, so far covered by 

Luciano Garza. 

* * * 
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All of the press releases provided by SNAI S.p.A. pursuant to Article 114 of Legislative Decree 58 of 24 
February 1998 and to the related implementing rules are moreover available on the company's internet 

site, at the address www.snai.it. 

 
 


